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10 years and Tiny Tots 

A decade of love, hope and growth. 

This year we celebrate our 10th birthday! 
It has been a journey of love, hope and growth. Without you - we would not have been able 
to come this far. So we would like to thank each and every one of you who have supported 
us during this over these past years. 

We look forward to another VERY happy and successful 10 years, where we can look after at 
least another 420 children and babies that we have over these past years. And to see even 
more children leave the Sanctuary, happy, healthy and confident.  

And as always, along with the Monkeynastics, Yoga, Pets as Therapy and Stimuzone, our children 
also get to go on outings, and of course, they have community members coming to spoil them. This 
Easter, the Volunteer Wildlife Association, along with Smile Radio and Checkers 60/60 brought a 



full basket of eggs for our children.  
And to top it all off, we could not get them out of the fire truck going around in circles with their 
`bee-baa's' and flashing lights.  

And here we are having the time of our lives at Helderberg Nature Reserve. The kiddies were 
spoilt with magical picnic goodies and walks through the exquisite Helderberg reserve that shared 
its calm and tranquillity with the little ones. 



And what would Christmas be without winning R10k in celebration of our 10th birthday? Please 
enter our competition - we have only 5 months left to enter. You may enter as many times as you 
wish. The lucky draw prize winner will be drawn on the 1st December. Entry fees are R600 - 
payable over 5 months or a once off donation of R600. Please use this link with your email address 
to enter: https://www.givengain.com/cc/pay-it-forward-r10k-lucky-prize-fundraiser/ 

And I bet you are wondering how our 3rd sustainability project has been going - the Seeds of Hope 
Organic Garden along with our Hydroponic tunnels. Well, with our first planting of tomatoes and 
green peppers, we weighed in a hefty 38 harvests! Our free-range chickens have been rather busy 
too! 

Heartlands Baby Sanctuary expresses gratitude to all our donors, both in-kind and financial 
contributors, for their incredible support. And this month, a very special thanks to Allan Gray 
Philanthropies, Add Hope (yes, your R2 does go a long way) and Le Creuset for their ongoing 
commitment. Your generosity makes a significant difference in the lives of the little ones in our 
care. 
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